TENNESSEE PuBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Decaderick Street, 4" Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

February 19, 2019

A. Scott Ross. Esq.
1201 Demonbreun Street Suite 10
Nashville, TN 37203

VIA E-MAIL and U.S. MAIL

RE:  Docket No. 18-00034 — Response of Atmos Energy Corporation to
the Commission’s Order Opening an Investigation and Requiring
Deferred Accounting Treatment

Dear Mr. Ross:

To assist the Commission in its evaluation of the above-captioned Petition filed March
29,2018 it is requested that Atmos Energy Corporation provide the following:

Please reference TPUC Docket 18-00097' Ms. Story testifies Atmos is in agreement with
the Consumer Advocate to eliminate Pension Expense, Restricted Stock Program and the
MIP/VPP in order to synchronize the ADIT balance (page 4, Rebuttal Testimony).

1. Please provide the updated amount for Pension Expense, Restricted Stock
Program, Director’s Stock Award and MIP/VPP as of September 30, 2018.

2. Please provide the exact amount that Atmos agrees to include for amortization in
this docket.

3. Provide an explanation and justification for Atmos’ exclusion of the Director’s
Stock Award.

" Docket No. 18-00097, Atmos Energy Corporation 2018 Annual Reconciliation of Annual Review
Mechanism ("ARM”).
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It is requested that all responses be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. February 26, 2019.
In accordance with Commission rules, submit either (1) original and thirteen written
copies of your response or (1) original and four written copies and an electronic version.
Should you have any questions or need clarification regarding any requested item, please
contact Michelle Mairs at (615) 770-6891.

Sincerely,

{19

David Foster, Director
Utilities Division

cc: Docket File



